
Dubuque Metropolitan Area Solid Waste Agency is Seeking RFQ/P for the Development of a 
Renewable Natural Gas Project 

 

 

As a service to our Partners and stakeholders, EPA's Landfill Methane Outreach Program 
(LMOP) is pleased to share information about a Request for Qualifications/Proposals 
(RFQ/P) issued by the Dubuque Metropolitan Area Solid Waste Agency (DMASWA), 
located outside Dubuque, Iowa. Please note, EPA is not affiliated or associated in any 
way with the RFQ/P, including the selection process. 

DMASWA is soliciting proposals from experienced developers to invest, install and 
maintain equipment to clean the DMASWA’s landfill gas to pipeline grade standards and 
market the gas as a renewable natural gas (RNG) product, including its environmental 
attributes. Qualified vendors are invited to submit a proposal in the format outlined in the 
RFQ/P. 

The full RFQ/P and supporting documents are available at: https://tinyurl.com/RNG-RFP. 
Addendums will be posted at www.DMASWA.org and emailed to the addresses provided 
when downloading the RFQ/P files from the FTP site. A pre-proposal meeting is not 
mandatory; but interested parties may request a facility tour and request further data if 
required. RFQ/Ps must be received no later than 3:00 P.M. on May 25, 2018 at: 

DMASWA RFQ/P - RNG Project Attn: Agency Administrator 
925 Kerper Court 
Dubuque, IA  52001 

Questions concerning the RFQ/P or scheduling a site visit may be addressed to John 
Foster via e-mail at jfoster@cityofdubuque.org until 12:00 P.M. on May 18, 2018.     

 

Learn more about LMOP from the LMOP website. 
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